
 

9.4 

 

Subject 
Proposed Street Names to be assigned to public and private roads within the Brightwater 

development site in the City of Mississauga (Ward 1) 

  

Recommendation 
1. That the following street names be approved to name new public and private roads 

within a new mixed-use development at 70 Mississauga Road South, Ward 1 

(Brightwater): 

Beachside, Bow, Catamaran, Coveside, Coveview, Dockfield, Dockpoint, 

Dockview, Dockyard, Dragonboat, Furlan, Headwind, Highwater, Kiln, Masonry, 

Missinhe, Mortar, Pierview, River Run, Riverboat, Rowboat, Sailboat, Sailor, 

Sailors, Shining Water, Ships Landing, Shorefield, Shorepoint, Shoreside, 

Shoreview, Skipjack, Snow Apple, Steamship, The Brightwater, Trusting, 

Tugboat, Turtle, Wharf, and Yacht. 

2. That any names not assigned to the roads within the Brightwater development site be 

added to the City of Mississauga Approved Street Name Reserve List for use elsewhere 

in Ward 1.  

 

Background 
The owner of the Brightwater development at 70 Mississauga Road South is working to satisfy 

its conditions of Draft Plan Approval, which includes assigning names to the new public and 

privates roads within the development prior to the registration of the subdivision. Several names 

have been selected, which have been reviewed in consultation with the Ward Councillor.  

 

Comments 
Street names proposed within the City of Mississauga are reviewed by the Region of Peel 

Street Names Committee, which includes staff from the City of Mississauga Transportation and 

Works Department and Fire and Emergency Services. 
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This committee reviews all names proposed for use from a regional perspective and makes 

recommendations on whether the proposed names should be approved. Approved names that 

are not immediately used are added to a reserve list for future use. 

 

The Region of Peel Street Names Committee has reviewed all of the names selected and has 

no objection to their use. 

 

The cost of the signs and installation are to be borne by the owner of the development site. The 

standard City of Mississauga street name signs (blue letters on a white background for private 

roads, and white letters on a blue background for public roads) will be erected at the appropriate 

locations within the development. 

Financial Impact  
There are no financial impacts to the City associated with the approval of this report. 

 

Conclusion 
The selected names have been reviewed and approved by the Region of Peel Street Names 

Committee for use in the City of Mississauga. These names will be used to name new public 

and private roads within a new mixed-use development at 70 Mississauga Road South, Ward 1 

(Brightwater). Any of the names that are not assigned to the roads within the development site 

should be added to the Approved Street Name Reserve List for use elsewhere in Ward 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

Geoff Wright, P.Eng, MBA, Commissioner of Transportation and Works 

 

Prepared by:   Joe Alava, Coordinator, Development Engineering and Construction 
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